
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

An absolute disaster if yet another boarding house is approved in this area. The one at 12 
Darley is bad enough. Please no more of this madness?

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts

Sent: 28/08/2019 6:06:22 PM
Subject: Comment on application DA2019/0812

Application DA2019/0812
Address 33 Starkey Street, Forestville NSW 2087
Description Demolition works and construction of a Boarding House
Name of commenter Donna Gray
Address of commenter 4 Bushland Avenue. Forestville
Email of commenter djgray@iinet.net.au


